
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild
Night meeting October 27, 2005

Night meeting of 10-27-05 was called to order at 7 PM by Robin with 26
members 2 of who are new and 1 visitor. Minutes and treasurer’s reports were 
accepted as printed.

Robin reported income of $260 from the convention sale, $255.10 from the yard
sale and $30 from Pioneer days. Balance was $4315.15. Requested bills be
submitted ASAP.

Robin read a thank you note regarding the convention.

Birthdays were recognized.

An opportunity to sign up for the Sulky newsletter was circulated.

Mary G. apologized for not calling.

Irene stated bee at Kathy’s 11-3 at 6:30 PM.

Thank the bank due 11-17.

Cindy thanked those who brought refreshments especially a couple of last minute
substitute volunteers.

Ways and Means thanked those who helped set up the rauction. Also a
subscription to Fons and Porter magazine would give $10 to the guild.
Newsletter has envelopes for free.

Reports due by noon this Saturday.

Christmas Party is 12-1 at 6 PM. Sign up sheet was passed. Suggested that
rather than exchange gifts we could bring an unwrapped toy and/or non-
perishable foods.

Community project will have 2 workdays on Thursday the 3rd and Saturday the
5th. Both will start at 9 AM and be at Sweetwater Springs Assisted Living on Lee
Road.

Fat quarters for November will be red or white or blue or any variation thereof.

Door prizes were awarded and show and tell was held.
The meeting was adjourned after a record 22 minutes so the rauction could
begin.

Submitted by Karen Campbell.


